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VIRTUAL CHRISTMAS 
FAIR

This year our PTFA are 
holding a virtual Christmas 

Fair.  Full details can be 
found on their Facebook page 

RPS Hinckley Virtual 
Christmas Market 2020.

ATTENDANCE
Well done to Nurture who 
achieved 100% attendance 
last week.  Whole school 
attendance fell to 95.6%

FIRST TIME ADMISSIONS
If your child will be four 

years old before 1st

September 2021 and starting 
school for the first time, the 
closing date for applications 
is 15th January 2021.  To 
apply for your child’s place, 

please apply at:
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/admissions

Please be aware there is also 
an application form to 

complete for school.  A copy 
of this can be found on our 

website under the Admissions 
tab.  There is no immediate 
rush to complete this form, 
however,  it is imperative 

that applications are made 
with admissions before the 

deadline date.  

Our school gates are closed for vehicles between 8.30am-8.55am and 3.05pm-3.35pm

CHRISTMAS 
JUMPER/SPARKLE DAY AT 

RICHMOND
On  Thursday 17th December
children are invited to wear 

their Christmas jumpers.

CHRISTMAS DINNER
Our Christmas Dinner day will 

be on Thursday 17th December.  
A copy of the menu will be sent 

via School Jotter, a copy of 
which can also be found on our 

website under the 
Parents/Letters to Parents 

tabs.  Meals do not need to be 
pre-ordered.

For children in KS2 (Years 3-6) 
who are not entitled to Free 

School Meals, payment for this 
meal should be made via 

ParentPay.

BAME AUTHORS BOOK 
COLLECTION

We need your help!!!
We would like to raise funds 
for a collection of titles by 
Black, Asian and minority 
ethnic (BAME) authors to 

help support the teaching of 
diversity and inclusion. 
To donate please visit:

https://supportyourschool.or
g.uk/richmond-primary-

school/bame-authors-book-
collection.

So far we have raised £45, 
just £5 short of our £50 

target.  Thank you for your 
kind donations which are 
very much appreciated.

SMILE.AMAZON
If you use Amazon for your 

shopping please visit 
smile.amazon.co.uk and 
support our school by 

choosing Richmond Primary 
School PFTA as your chosen 

charity.

JACK & THE BEANSTALK
Our PTFA have arranged for 
the children to watch “Jack 

and the Beanstalk”.  This 
pantomime has been 

produced by the Belgrade 
Theatre in Coventry and will 
be streamed during the last 
week of term.  A big thank 
you to our PTFA, which is 
very much appreciated.

CHANGE OF SCHOOL MENU
On Friday 11th December, the 

desert option will be chocolate 
cake instead of ice cream.
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PARKING ON TOWERS DRIVE
Can we please remind parents 
that Towers Drive and roads 

leading off Towers Drive should 
not be used to park cars whilst 

using the school site.

SCHOOL JOTTER APP
Could we please ask parents 
to check your School Jotter 
app to ensure you are logged 

in, i.e. the lock icon on the top 
right hand corner is shown as 
open.  If you are not logged 

into the app, please email the 
school office and we will issue 

new log in codes. Our email 
address is:

office@richmond.leics.sch.uk

SCHOOL CLOSURES
In the event of any future 

school/class closures, 
notifications will be sent out by 
our School Jotter app.  Could we 

please ask that parents check 
the app each morning.

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK
Our Facebook page is now live! 

For up to date information 
please follow us.

Please be aware that this 
page is for information 

purposes only and not for 
communication.  Any negative 
comments will be removed.


